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On 17 October Finantsinspektsioon withdrew the authorisation as a credit intermediary issued on 28
August 2017 to IlUVO GROUP OU. The authorisation was withdrawn following an application from the
company itself.

IUVO GROUP OU confirmed to Finantsinspektsioon that it had ceased providing credit intermediation
services in July. The clients of IUVO GROUP OU had also been informed about it ceasing activities.
There are currently eight credit intermediaries operating in Estonia with an authorisation issued by
Finantsinspektsioon. The list of credit intermediaries can be found in the register of market
participants on the Finantsinspektsioon website.
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